

Vern McHargue, President Board of Trustees

> Dr. Gary L. Jones Chief Executive Officer

March 8, 2022

Mr. Cecil Pruitt The Pruitt Corporation 14900 Bogle Dr Ste 204 Chantilly, VA 20151-1757

Dear Cecil,

Our most heartfelt appreciation to you for your compassionate and generous heart for Youth For Tomorrow. Your thoughtful gift ensures Youth For Tomorrow has the funding needed to keep our mission strong and programs flourishing. Because of you, Youth For Tomorrow remains a shining light—a beacon of hope and for healing—for those in despair.

Your generous contribution(s) in 2021 of \$160,000.00 to support our mission is truly making a difference! Lives continue to change in positive, powerful ways because of Youth For Tomorrow. Thank you for being a faithful friend, and for walking with us through 2021!

With gratitude,

Love D. Jones

Vice President, Development and Public Relations

P.S. We are so grateful for our many faithful donors like you, and look forward to recognizing you by name in our upcoming 2021 Annual Report. If you prefer not to be listed by name on our donor list, or if you have any questions, please contact Karen Cole at (703) 955-3142 or KCole@yftva.com.

Please retain the following information for your records:

DATE	CONTRIBUTION	<u>AMOUNT</u>
1/1/2021 - 12/31/2021		\$160,000.00

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

Youth For Tomorrow is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.

Gifts to Youth for Tomorrow are tax deductible to the extent permitted by law.

FIN: 52-1342268 CFC #98682